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	Follow-up action 
	Person 
	Deadline

	Fill in “Calendar of Organizations’ Activities linked to SPF-2010”
	All
	Continuous

	Start preparatory works of Rapid Assessment
	All
	Before next meeting

	Meeting with TDRI 
	ILO, UNFPA, UNRCO
	August 10

	UNESCO/ ILO meeting
	UNESCO, ILO
	August 9

	Working group for DCS preparation
	UNRCO (Lead), All members involved
	Following program

	Gather and consolidate inputs for UNPAF workshop in September
	All, consolidated by ILO
	August 30


Venue: ILO Conference room, 11th Floor.

Time: 14:15-16:30 
Present
UNRCO: Rajit Srithongkul; UNICEF: Chayanit Wangdee; UNFPA: Viennarat Chuangwiwat; WHO: Somchai Peerapakorn; UNESCO: Ratchakorn Kulsawet; ILO: Jo, Hyung Kyu, Celine Felix.

 Agenda
1. Round of table
2. Preparation of the DCS 
3. Rapid Assessment Exercise

4. AOB

Discussion, decisions and assignments
1. Round of table

· Report of UNPAF Steering Committee and Social Inequality working group  meetings
Khun Rajit from UNRCO reported on the meetings on behalf of Mary O’Shea. Further to a recommendation of the UNPAF Steering Committee, the UNCT has issued instructions (UNCT meeting, Friday 30th) that all working groups are to now focus on contributing towards the UNPAF preparation in advance of the UNPAF strategic planning workshop with government.  The tentative dates for this workshop are 14-15 September 2010.
They asked a brainstorming exercise to be conducted to feed into the discussions at next month's workshop along the following lines:

-          Broadly identify opportunities and challenges that national partners are facing

-          Map resources (human, technical and financial) on UN side and establish what is required to ensure that the UN is in a position to effectively contribute to national priority areas.

-          Identify areas (policy, operational and normative/analytical) where UN has skills, knowledge and comparative advantage to bring value added and make concrete offers of assistance.

As SPF Joint Team, we will need to provide feedback on this brainstorming to the Acting Chairs of the Working Group on Social Inequality - Amanda Bissex (UNICEF) & Wassana Im-Em - by Monday, 30 August. The RC will send out emails to Heads of Agency requesting them to conduct the brainstorming.
Concerning the Group on Social Inequality, social protection, together with reliable statistics for informed policy making, human rights and decentralization, were identified as priority areas. The Working group on Social Inequality (WG on SI) has referred the further "unpacking" of social protection to the Social Protection Floor.  The objective is for our Team to identify the key aspects of social protection that can feed into the discussions with government at the UNPAF strategic meeting next month.   It was specified that we were not bound by the discussions that took place at the WG on SI meeting.  The discussions at the WG on SI were very general and focused on identifying what were considered to be the priority areas under Social Inequality.  We need to take forward how we position ourselves on different aspects of social protection and what we see as the UN comparative advantage in light of national priorities.

Based on previous information gathered by the Team and additional information to respond to the request made by the UNCT, ILO will send out a form/ questionnaire, consolidate information and send it to the Acting Chairs of the Social Inequality group.

It was highlighted by UNFPA the need to submit consolidated information to avoid dilution of inputs provided and to make sure that our activities as a Team follow the UNPAF calendar in order to be able to reach their objective to contribute to the development of next UNPAF. 
UNFPA Activities
Khun Viennarat informed the team about UNFPA’s ongoing work on ageing and demographic changes impact undertaken with TDRI. 
It was recalled that members of the Team can share their activities using the organizations’ activity calendar, available online or can send it to ILO to put them online.
UNICEF

Khun Chayanit updated the Team on the advancement of the study on appropriateness, practicality and affordability of implementing a child allowance scheme to address chronic child poverty in Thailand. The Steering Committee, lead by NESDB and comprised of members from government, civil society and the academia was set up.

Khun Chayanit also shared with us information on research lead by TDRI on Social Welfare and its financing. Their research was presented to the Prime Minister on July 30. ILO took the opportunity to inform the Team about a meeting with TDRI on August 10. Dr. Worawan Chandoevwit, Research Director (Social Security), Dr. Amonthep Chawla, Research Specialist, Macroeconomic Policy Program, and Dr. Somchai Jitsuchon, Research Director for Macroeconomic Development and Income Distribution, Macroeconomic Policy Programme from TDRI will be attending.
UNICEF reaffirmed their willingness to sponsor a member from NESDB to participate in the Training Course on Designing and Implementing Social Transfers Programs and asked if other organizations were ready to sponsor participants. UNFPA confirmed they would sponsor 2 persons.

UNESCO 

UNESCO requested from ILO a meeting to present the SPF-Initiative to the two UNESCO units (to be) involved in social protection issues and discuss possible concrete inputs by UNESCO. ILO and UNESCO agreed to hold a session in UNESCO offices next week.

Khun Ratchakorn informed the team about a MOST Forum of ministers in charge of social development to be held in SE Asia on social protection issues
SPF Success Stories
Khun Somchai informed the team about the creation of the National Welfare Act 40 by the Ministry of Social Development and Security and the creation of the National Social Welfare Committee, a decision making unit chaired by the PM. Dr Worawet, who wrote the study on the 500 Baths pension scheme for the SPF Success Stories is a member. From his experience in Turin, he highlighted the fact that UN, to effectively contribute to national policies, should contribute to link the social welfare and social justice concepts and share best practice cases in the area of social protection with the government of Thailand.
Khun Kyu informed the team about an interview to be made with the writers about their experience in Turin

For full minutes of the SPF Success Stories Meeting: http://www.ilo.org/gimi/gess/RessShowRessource.do?ressourceId=18357
2. DCS preparation

Khun Rajit introduced the Seminar general concept (see concept note) and the different steps for its presentation. 

All members involved agreed to form part of the working group. UNRCO confirmed they will be in charge of all administrative issues, leaving the technical process to the working group.
ILO mentioned they were in a process of hiring an intern who would partly work on the preparation of the Seminar.

The choice of a co-organizer was discussed. Several ministries/ bodies were mentioned, but the team agreed to take the opportunity to discuss the issue during the meeting with TDRI. All agreed that the DCS could be hosted by RC, the academia with TDRI and a government body to be identified.

Due to time constraints, it was not possible to discuss the last point of agenda. It was agreed that ILO should go ahead with Rapid Assessment activity (no comments received on ToR) and carry on work via email.

Social Protection Floor initiative 
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